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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

   
Dear Parents & Carers,         10th December 2021 

   
YEAR 5/6 HOCKEY CLUB  

     
In response to requests from the children in Maple base, I am pleased to confirm the ‘Hockey Club’ for Year 
5 and 6 children will continue to run in the Spring term. The club is being run by AJ who is the lead coach at 

Poole Hockey Club (https://www.poolehockeyclub.co.uk/).  The cost is £5 per week, therefore we request 
that £50 cash should be given directly to AJ on the first session. 

   
The club will take place on Tuesdays for a ten-week block starting on the 18th of January.  Please note the 
dates, there are a couple of weeks where the club is not running due to AJ having prior commitments: 
18th January  
25th January   
1st February   
15th February  
1st March   
8th March   
15th March   
22nd March   
29th March   
5th April  

   
Children will need to wear PE kit and shin pads (ideally under sports socks).  A gum shield is recommended 
but optional.  The club will take place in all weather unless there is heavy rain, in which case you will be 
contacted by the school as soon as a decision about the session running has been made.    

   
Spaces are limited and will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis.  If your child is interested in joining 
the Club please email school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk as soon as possible, providing your consent for them 
to participate, your agreement to pay the £50 cost on the first session and confirming whether your child will 
be collected or is able to walk home. I will confirm your child’s place via Marvellous Me.    

 
Kind regards,      

 
Miss Webster    

PE Leader  

Phone: 01202 590703 
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